



June 12, 2014

Dear Merilyn C. Holmes, Executive Director, Total Sunshine, Inc.

On behalf of the National Congress of Black Women Metro DC Chapter, we extend to you as one of our proud and supportive community leaders congratulations on the great work you do to recognize the importance of helping our students enter into the next phase of their lives by this, your 6th Annual Total Sunshine, Inc. School Grade Rewards Ceremony.

We are proud to be a continuing Sponsor of this special event each year. We are also so proud of the students who have achieved such a high level academically and wish them and their families, friends, teachers, and principals who stood with them and those who will help them along the way as they go forward success.

I will see you again this year at your 6^{th} Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony and I am looking forward to many more to come.

CONGRATULATIONS AND GOD'S CONTINUED BLESSINGS TO YOU AND THE TOP GRADUATES!

Sincerely yours,

Johnnie Scott-Rice, Chair National Congress of Black Women, Inc. Washington Metropolitan DC Chapter





June 11, 2015

Dear Merilyn C. Holmes, Executive Director, Total Sunshine, Inc.

On behalf of the National Congress of Black Women Metro DC Chapter, we extend to you as one of our proud and supportive community leaders congratulations on the great work you do to recognize the importance of helping our students enter into the next phase of their lives by this, your 6_{th} Annual Total Sunshine, Inc. School Grade Rewards Ceremony.

We are proud to be a continuing Sponsor of this special event each year. We are also so proud of the students who have achieved such a high level academically and wish them and their families, friends, teachers, and principals who stood with them and those who will help them along the way as they go forward success.

I will see you again this year at your 6th Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony and I am looking forward too many more to come.

CONGRATULATIONS AND GOD'S CONTINUED BLESSINGS TO YOU AND THE TOP GRADUATES!

Sincerely yours,

Johnnie Scott-Rice, Chair National Congress of Black Women, Inc. Washington Metropolitan DC Chapter





June 23, 2016

Dear Merilyn, Miss Total Sunshine,

I am so sorry that I am unable to attend this year's ceremonies for these very special graduates from the District Of Columbia Schools. I would like you to know that one of your goals in life have been completed. Now another begins, as you go forward in life and more doors open for you. Never forget, how you got this far, and those people who helped you achieve this goal.

I would also like you to know, that you come from a city that is so proud of you and your achievements. You should be proud of where you have come from no matter where you go in life.

Graduates show your pride and strengths that you come from the most important city in the world the Nation's Capital Washington DC. There will be times when things get a little tough but, you are smart, proud, and strong. You be able to handle situation that you may face,

Continue to work to reach your goals and life will be just fine. You will meet new friends, who are from other places. Learn to enjoy and embrace the new changes in your lives and I know you are prepared for the future.

We at the National Congress of Black Women, Metro Washington, DC Chapter are honored to be a sponsor each year and will continue to support this very important event.

CONGRATULATIONS to the Class of 2016

Sincerely,

, Johnnie Scott Rice

Chair and National Board Member The National Congress of Black Women, Inc. Metropolitan, Washington, DC Chapter P.O BOX 71513 Washington, DC 20024

For more information please contact ncbwmc@aol.com

Gloria Ward-Ravenell, 1st Vice-Chair Christine Vaughn, Corresponding Secretary Bernice Jones Oden, Treasurer Gerri Huggins, Chaplin





June 22, 2017

Dear Merilyn C. Holmes, Executive Director, Total Sunshine, Inc.

On behalf of the National Congress of Black Women Metro DC Chapter, we extend to you as one of our proud and supportive community leaders congratulations on the great work you do to recognize the importance of helping our students enter into the next phase of their lives by this, your 9th Annual Total Sunshine, Inc. School Grade Rewards Ceremony.

We are proud to be a continuing Sponsor of this special event each year. We are also so proud of the students who have achieved such a high level academically and wish them and their families, friends, teachers, and principals who stood with them and those who will help them along the way as they go forward success.

I will see you again next year at your $10 \, \mathrm{th}$ Annual School Grade Rewards Ceremony and I am looking forward to many more to come.

CONGRATULATIONS AND GOD'S CONTINUED BLESSINGS TO YOU AND THE TOP GRADUATES!

Sincerely yours,

Johnnie Scott-Rice, Chair National Congress of Black Women, Inc. Washington Metropolitan DC Chapter